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The Learning Disability Professional Senate would like to express sincere condolences to the 
President of the Royal College of Physicians following the death of the Registrar, Professor Donal 
O’Donoghue from Covid 19. The Senate has been extremely grateful to the RCP and Professor 
O’Donoghue for the support given to our work to upskill the medical profession in the care of the 
physical health  problems of adults with a learning disability. Professor O’Donoghue was always 
open and encouraging with a positive attitude to innovation in medical care. 
He will be sadly missed.  
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